
National Outstanding Award 2014 

I am pleased to inform that Featherstone Primary has been awarded the Equalities 

Award.   The process of gaining this award has required three long years of planning 

and embedding the principles of Equality in all that we do with the children, families 

and staff in school.  Featherstone Primary School is the first Birmingham Primary 

School to have achieved this award and we should all rightly feel proud of this.   My 

thanks to our fantastic staff who have actively promoted this through their day to day practice.    Recognition of 

this and the many other awards that Featherstone Primary has gained, goes to show that our school community 

is growing from strength to strength.  Our thanks also goes to the Governing Board for their ongoing support.  

Weekly Newsletter  - 20th April 2018  (Value of the month: Patience)   

SATS:  

Just a reminder to all the week commencing 14th May is SATs week, so please can we all give our Year 6        

children all the support they need to achieve their best. Year 6 SATs breakfast club will be running from 8.15am     

Monday to Thursday that week (there is no cost to parents for the breakfast). 

Children to come in to via the main entrance (by 8.30).    

Early closure  

We are pleased with how smoothly the early closure went today and that this was effective.  Each child had 

their normal enrichment time and attended an assembly as planned.   Thank you all for making care                           

arrangements for your children.   

Forthcoming Events – Key Dates  

3rd May  School Closed—Local elections   

14th May  Year 6 SATs tests 

21st May  Year 2 SATs tests 

25th May Half Term  

4th June  Back to School + Class Photos 

11th June  Phonics Screening—Year 1  

18th June  Science workshops for parents (Further details to be sent)  

10th July Parent’s evening— Open event (To be held in the hall)  

20th July  End of term.  



A huge well done to Pegasus for winning the spring 
term  

House  Total for this 

Year 

Weekly  

Phoenix   491 491 

Unicorn   342 342 

 Pegasus  380 380 

Griffin  444 444 

3VAttendance is 97.6% 

1B Attendance is 97.3% 

5C Attendance is 97.2% 

1B Attendance is 97.0% 

Top best classes attendance since Sept 2017 

We Love Attendance!  

Well Done Year 3 Vfor getting both classes 

into the top 4! 

Dinner Money for Spring Term 1 

Dinners every day KS2:- £63.00 

Dinners Friday only (KS2):- £13.50 

Please ensure this is paid at the start of Half Term. If you would like to change the option for your child please speak to the 

school office and give 1 week’s notice of the change. 

Have a lovely weekend  

From Mr Gaibee and Staff  


